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Clarkesville First United Methodist Church 

O C T O B E R 2 0 1 7  

Connectional 

Group  

CHARGE  

CONFERENCE 
October 3, 7:00pm 
At Ebenezer UMC 

Dear Clarkesville First Family, 
 

Sunday, October 29, 2017, is our congregation's "Giving Sunday".  I urge you to plan 

now to attend these two important events: Sunday morning worship and the Celebra-

tion Luncheon immediately following 11:00 worship that same day.  The church will 

provide the chicken and drinks and everyone is encouraged to bring a covered dish. 
 

This spiritual-growth-oriented process is designed to enrich our biblical understand-

ing of Christian Stewardship.  Rather than focusing on the need of the church to re-

ceive, the experience concentrates on the need of the giver to give for his or her own 

spiritual development. 
 

We believe that you are concerned enough to attend on Giving Sunday and make 

your financial commitment as an act of worship in the church sanctuary. 
 

Jesus summed up the spiritual connection between God and money this way. "Where 

your treasure is, there your heart will be alsoò (Luke 12:34). Financial stewardship is 

treasure management that helps us to escape the trap of selfishness by keeping our-

selves spiritually focused on God. 
 

John Wesley said ñIf people were more alive to God, they would be more generous.ò  

Each of us makes one of two choices in life. We either become emotionally attached 

to our money, or we become emotionally attached to the God who gives us the 

money. Although we often hope to do both, in our hearts we know that cannot hap-

pen. Financial stewardship helps us to overcome the temptation to break the First 

Commandment and put the false idol of money first, ahead of the God who revealed 

His love for us through Jesus Christ. 
 

Our annual stewardship campaign is not a fundraising event.  It helps each of us to 

grow spiritually in our relationship with God through faithful management of all that 

God gives us. 
 

The theme for this year's stewardship campaign is " Greater Things Are Yet To 

Come and Greater Things Are Still To Be Done Here".  The sermons will be 

based on The Importance of Community: 

 Å  October 8 -  FEED MY SHEEP  -  John 21:12-19 

 Å  October 15 - ENJOYING THE FAVOR - Acts 2:42-47 

 Å  October 22 - ONE HEART ONE MIND - Acts 4:32-5:11 

 * October 29 -  OPEN INVITATION -  Luke 14:7-24 
 

Blessings,     
 
                                                                     

Jeff Spivey           Pastor Keith 
Finance Chair 
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United Methodist Women :  

Our UM Women invite you to visit a 

Circle and enjoy the fellowship of other 

women united in mission: 
 

Kite Stribling: Meets monthly on the 1st Thursday. 

(October 5 at the home of Bobbie Martin)  

Contact: Marcia Martin 
 

Morning Joy: Meets monthly on the 2nd Monday at 

10:00am in The Connection. (October 9) 

Contact: Ellen Boyd 
 

Friends in Faith: Meets monthly on the 3rd Tuesday 

at 7:00pm in the Admin Building.  (October 17) 

Contact: Sandy Blake 

 

 

           Holiday News from UMW!  

The annual Advent Luncheon will be De-

cember 2 at 11:30am.  Tickets will go on 

sale in October. 
 

Friends in Faith will again be sponsoring 

Santaôs Mailbox (delivering your Christmas 

cards to church members, 5/$1). Mailboxes 

will go up the end of November. 
 

 

 

United Methodist Men:  
All men are invited to United Method-

ist Menôs gathering on the first Thurs-

day of the month. Meet in the Fellow-

ship Hall at 7:00pm for a home cooked 

dinner, fellowship, and a program. 

   
 

FELLOWSHIP 
We invite you to be involved! 

Sunday Night Fellowship:  

We meet weekly at 6:30pm at different local restau-

rants.  Itôs informal fellowship at its best.  Buy your 

own meal, sit wherever youôd like, and get to know 

others in our church family.   
 

October 1 Your Pie    

October 8 (no supper) Ralph Freeman, 6pm Concert  

October 15  El Patron   

October 22  The Copper Pot 

October 29  5th Sunday Night Singing  

 

S o l emates  is a wellness ministry 

dedicated to the walkers and hikers in 

our congregation. Men, women, and 

children; power walkers or strollers; 

all are welcome.  

 SoleMates walkers gather at Pitts Park on Tues-

days at 8:00am. For more information, contact Wil-

lene Keel, wwkeel@gmail.com or 706-691-9212. 

      SoleMates hikers are trekking at Black Rock Mtn 

State Parkôs Tennessee Rock Trail on Oct. 20. This is 

an easy-to-moderate 2.4 mi trail. Bring water, pack a 

lunch, and meet at the church at 8:30am to carpool.  

 Mark your calendar for Nov. 10 for a guided hike 

at the Lillian Smith Center of Piedmont College, east 

of Clayton! 

  

Je t s e t t e rs: Jetsetters, our Older Adult 

Ministry, meets at noon on the 4th Tuesday of each 

month in the Fellowship Hall for a covered dish lunch 

and program. Meat is provided, bring a side to share. 

On October 24, Beth Crabill will present a pictorial 

program,   ñJohn Wesley & Our Methodist Heritageò. 

 

Ladies Lunch Bunch: The Lunch 

Bunch goes on a tasty adventure monthly 

on the second Tuesday. The October 10 

trip is to Chattooga Belle Farm. Enjoy 

good food, a spectacular view, and shop the 

farm store.   Meet at 10:30am at the Church Office.  

Please make your reservation with the Church Office 

by noon on Monday, October 9.  
Coordinator:   Frieda Powell 
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Youth Ministries  

CFUMC Preschool  
íRooted in faith, growing in loveî 

 The teachers and children are glad to be back in our routine after closing for tropical storm Irma!  We are 

thankful that our families did not suffer anything worse than inconveniences. 

 During the month of October, we will be learning about Moses.  The children will learn that God protected 

Moses as a baby and then Moses obeyed God and led the Israelites out of Egypt.  We will learn that God pro-

tected the Israelites while crossing the Red Sea and He provided food that rained from heaven.  We will wrap 

up our month learning about the Ten Commandments. 

 The children are enjoying stories with Ms. Pat, music with Mrs. Katie and chapel with Pastor Keith.  On Oc-

tober 31, the children will wear a friendly costume to school and we will have a costume parade in the admini-

stration building.  There may be candy involved! 

 We are thankful for your support and ask for your prayers as we continue to plant the seeds of faith in these 

little ones. 

In His Service,     

Susan Weidner, Director, CFUMCP 

September 6 Kick-off Party 

For Childrenôs Ministry  

Bouncy House and Ice Cream 

ñGutter Sundaesò! 

According to Stephen Grady on 

the day after, ñYesterday was the 

BEST day EVER!ò 

Questions about getting involved with Youth as a member or an adult volunteer? 
 

 Email Justin Jones, Youth Director - justin@clarkesvillefirstumc.org  

Join our weekly meetings & check out our upcoming events!  

SUNDAYS 

6:30-8:00 The Connection 

 

Dinner & Games 

Worship & Message 

WEDNESDAYS 

6:30-7:30 The Connection 

 

Snacks & Small Groups  

Upcoming Events: Corn Maze on Oct. 21at // 5th Quarter 

mailto:youth@clarkesvillefirstumc.org
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SERVE 
We lend a hand in our community! 

Connectional Ministry Food 2 Kids: Our UMC 

Connectional Group mission project is Food 2 Kids. 

ñTHANK YOU!!ò to everyone who was able to de-

liver food bags in September. If you missed the op-

portunity, CFUMCôs next turn will be January.  F2K 

provides bags of weekend food for 192 hungry school 

children. To help financially, you may give a check to 

our church and note it, ñHABERSHAM Food 2 

Kidsò. To help pack bags, come on Thursdays at 

9:00am to Ebenezer UMC in Hollywood.   

Septemberôs Collection item is:  Peanut Butter 
 

 

If you are interested in participating in ramp 

building with the Mission Work Team, please 

send your email address to Jerry Medlock, 

gsmedlock@gmail.com. Most notifications 

about the team are sent by email for ease in 

communicating with the group quickly as weather 

conditions alter plans. The Teamôs ñ3 Simple Rulesò: 

ñCome when you can.  Do what you can. Stay as long 

as you can.ò 

Meals On Wheels: Our church has 

delivered meals for one week each month for 

30+ years, and we are the only church in 

Habersham to make this commitment each month. 

Thanks! to our October drivers:  Ed & Judy Nichols. 

To volunteer as a driver, please contact Elizabeth 

Pratt or the Church Office. 

 
CommUnity Thrift Store:  
Our community gifts in July were $1000 

to CFUMC Bridging Generations, $200 to 

Sharing & Caring, and $800 to the county elementary 

school counselors to help with back to school needs 

for students.  Donations are welcomed during store 

hours, Tues.-Sat., 10am-2pm.   

 

Stephen Ministry:   
 Through one-to-one caring and confiden-

tial relationships, those who are hurting 

receive the supportive love and care they 

need from a Stephen Minister.  Stephen Ministers 

meet monthly with their Stephen Leader for supervi-

sion and continuing education.  
 For more information or a confidential referral, call 

Stephen Ministry Team Leader, Ron Waters, or Stephen 

Minister, Jennifer Boydstun, in the Church Office. 

 
Nursing Home Visitation: Join us at the 

Habersham WEST Nursing Home, 5:15pm monthly on 

the third Monday night (Oct. 16), and the Habersham 

EAST Nursing Home, 5:15pm monthly on the fourth 

Monday night (Oct. 23), for singing and fellowship 

with a sweet group of folks. For more information, con-

tact Sandy Shell or call the Church Office. 

 

The Blessing Box:  ñTake what 
you need, bring what you can, above all 

be blessed.ò  Nestled in the shrubs of our 

Meditation Garden is this small box of 

food and books to give the needy body & 

spirit a boost during a difficult time.  

 

Clarkesville Soup Kitchen 
serves lunch daily! Volunteers 
and monetary donations are 
needed.  ??? Call 706.510.9590  

International Missions  
  íThe world is my parishî - John Wesley  

CFUMC serves our global 

community in several ways. 

We support a missionary in 

Liberia. We support the 

work of UMCOR around 

the world. And for the third 

year, we will be forming a 

team to go to Honduras, with Honduras Outreach In-

ternational, ñHOI.ò The trip is set for July 7-14, 2018. 

If you are an adult or youth interested in going, please 

contact Steve Wilks, smwilks3@gmail.com. 




